April 9, 2018
Dear Mayor and City Council,
We live close to Haultain Corners. Li Sharp has approached me and explained her proposal

for 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We do not have objections to the proposed development.

Regards,
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February 8, 2018
Dear Mayor and City Council,

We would like to express our support for the proposed development at 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We live
near 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We are happy to see people invest in our neighborhood. As a resident, we
would like to have a professional office as our neighbor. Since the office does not open evenings and
weekends, it is a perfect mix for the residential and commercial use.

The addition to the building will replace the unsightly parking lot at the corner of Belmont and Haultain Street.
The added density to the existing lot will provide much needed housing in the neighborhood without resulting

in urban sprawl. More residential units will make the neighborhood safer at night when the businesses close
for the evening.

The proposed development will revitalize Haultain Corners, which will give the neighborhood a much needed
facelift. We believe that our neighborhood would benefit from rejuvenation of the building and the
community garden.

We are on the bus route to most of designations of the city. There are greenways for bicycles, sidewalks along
the streets throughout the neighborhood and options for car-sharing. The residents and patrons of the
business have a lot of options for alternative transportation.

We would love to see the new business open and the transformation of the building at Haultain Corners.

We urgé the City of Victoria to approve the proposed development.
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Dear Mayor and City Council,

We would like to express our support for the proposed development at 1501-1503 Haultain Street. Itisa
great transformation of the dated building and will become an asset for the neighborhood.

We are neighbors of the building at 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We are happy to have a professional office as
our neighbor. An orthodontic office will be a good fit for the neighborhood. Since the office does not open
evenings and weekends, it is a perfect mix for the residential and commercial use. As a resident, we would
like to have a quiet neighbor in the evening. We would like to have the quiet residential atmosphere of the
neighborhood in the evenings maintained.

The addition to the beloved community garden together with the addition to the building will replace the
unsighted parking lot at the corner of Belmont and Haultain Street. The rejuvenated building and the enlarged
community garden will beautify Haultain Corners.

The proposed development will revitalize Haultain Corners, which will give the neighborhood much needed
facelift. We believe that the Oaklands and Fernwood neighborhoods would benefit from rejuvenation of the
building and the community garden.

We would love to see the new business open and the transformation of the building at Haultain Corners.

We urge the City of Victoria to approve the proposed development.

Regards,
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Adams’ Food Fair
1446 Haultain Street
Victoria, BC V8R 2J9

January 31, 2018
Dear Mayor and City Council,

I am the owner of Adams’ Food Fair at the Haultain Corner. | am also a resident at the
Haultain Corner. Li Sharp has approached me and explained her proposal for 1501-1503
Haultain Street at the Haultain Corner. | would like to express my support for the proposed
development. | am happy to see a professional office at the corner. The addition for the
building will replace the unsighted parking lot and bring the building in line with other
buildings at the corner. The addition of the apartments above the building will provide
much needed housing for the neighborhood.

We are on the city greenway, bus route, and sidewalks throughout the neighborhood.
Many of our shoppers are carless. When the businesses close their doors at night, the
addition of the apartments above the building will bring more traffic at night and will make
a safer neighborhood in the evening hours.

I am looking forward to seeing the new development unfold and urge the City of Victoria to
approve the development proposal.

Regards,
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March 7, 2018
Dear Mayor and City Council,

We would like to express our support for the proposed development at 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We live
across street of 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We are happy to see people invest in our neighborhood. As a
resident, we would like to have a professional office as our neighbor. Since the office does not open evenings
and weekends, it is a perfect mix for the residential and commercial use.

The addition to the building will replace the unsightly parking lot at the corner of Belmont and Haultain Street.
The added density to the existing lot will provide much needed housing in the neighborhood without resulting
in urban sprawl. More residential units will make the neighborhood safer at night when the businesses close
for the evening.

The proposed development will revitalize Haultain Corners, which will give the neighborhood a much needed
facelift. We believe that our neighborhood would benefit from rejuvenation of the building and the
community garden.

We are on the bus route to most of designations of the city. There are greenways for bicycles, sidewalks along
the streets throughout the neighborhood and options for car-sharing. The residents and patrons of the

business have a lot of options for alternative transportation.
We would love to see the new business open and the transformation of the building at Haultain Corners.
We urge the City of Victoria to approve the proposed development.

Regards,
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Dear Mayor and City Council,

We live close to Haultain Corners. Li Sharp has approached me and explained her proposal
for 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We would like to support the proposed development and
urge the City of Victoria to approve the proposed development.

Regards,
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February 8, 2018
Dear Mayor and City Council,

We would like to express our support for the proposed development at 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We live
near 1501-1503 Haultain Street. We are happy to see people invest in our neighborhood. As a resident, we
would like to have a professional office as our neighbor. Since the office does not open evenings and
weekends, it is a perfect mix for the residential and commercial use.

The addition to the building will replace the unsightly parking lot at the corner of Belmont and Haultain Street.
The added density to the existing lot will provide much needed housing in the neighborhood without resulting
in urban sprawl. More residential units will make the neighborhood safer at night when the businesses close
for the evening.

The proposed development will revitalize Haultain Corners, which will give the neighborhood a much needed
facelift. We believe that our neighborhood would benefit from rejuvenation of the building and the
community garden.

We are on the bus route to most of designations of the city. There are greenways for bicycles, sidewalks along
the streets throughout the neighborhood and options for car-sharing. The residents and patrons of the

business have a lot of options for alternative transportation.
We would love to see the new business open and the transformation of the building at Haultain Corners.

We urge the City of Victoria to approve the proposed dereloyent.
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